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In line with our previous communications, we have now progressed our studies of the 
LNG Storage facilities to the point of confirming that at Glenmavis and Partington, we 
will not be offering Commercial Storage Services beyond the current storage year.  We 
are still considering the situation at Avonmouth, however we can confirm that we will, as 
a minimum, make available sufficient storage space in Storage Year 2011/12 to allow 
customers to carry over any unused stock from the 2010/11 Storage Year (adjusted for 
boil-off) and we may be able offer additional Special Storage Capacity there this year. 
 
Regulated services (Operating Margins and supplies to the SIUs) will continue from all 
three facilities.   
 
 
 
 
Ends. 


